Greger, Jeffrey

From: matt smith|

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 5:30 PM

To: Greger, Jeffrey

Subject: Burnt Sienna Dr - Elderberry Neighborhood Plan

Good afternoon Mr Greger,

| live on the corner of Burnt Sienna and Elderberry roads, | just recently became aware of the 2018 draft Elderberry
Neighborhood plan, specifically how it relates to Burnt Sienna Dr. | wanted to reach out to the City (and as many related parties
as | can find) to voice my extreme concern and voiceoferous opposition to this proposal.

Burnt Sienna is already a dangerous street due to speeding and incautious/inattentive drivers, and the city wants to make this a
through street, to alleviate traffic on a highway that sees major rushour traffic?

The car accident that occured the afternoon of 4/8/2018 only underscores and highlights this fact. Thank goodness their (or our)
children were not out playing in the front yard at the time. Furthermore | was under the impression that collector streets had to
meet a certain requirement (which Burnt Sienna does not).

Please let me know anything and everything | can do to make our voices heard on this matter. As my wife and | plan on doing
everything within our power to oppose this plan.

Thank you,
Matt Smith



